
 
 

Dear Clients, 

 

In our coverage of COVID-19 government assistance programs, we find this specifically for your food 

processing industry that you may or may not qualify. Please take a look: 

 

• Canada - Emergency Processing Fund (EPF): The details of the Emergency Processing Fund 

program, first announced on May 5, 2020, have been released. Applications will be accepted 

between June 12 and July 31, 2020 from eligible organizations operating in agricultural food 

processing or manufacturing for at least two years. Up to 25% (50% for small and medium 

enterprises) of eligible COVID-19 response and strategic investment expenses will be covered. 

The EPF will provide up to $5 million per recipient in non-repayable funding for emergency 

COVID response activities and/or repayable funding for strategic investments. 

 

https://www.canada.ca/en/agriculture-agri-food/news/2020/06/maintaining-and-

strengthening-canadas-food-production-and-processing-sector.html 

 

How to apply: https://www.agr.gc.ca/eng/agricultural-programs-and-services/emergency-processing-

fund/?id=1591291974693 

 

Thank you and take care! 

 
Ben Seto, FCPA, FCA, LPA 

Wei Hua, CPA, CA, LPA, CPA (US), MBA 
Partners 

 


